

6612 Beaver Ridge Road • Knoxville, TN 37931 • 865-691-7444 • www.MakingPreachers.com

August 15, 2023

Red Hill church of Christ PO Box 144 Manchester, TN 37349

Dear Brethren,

Greetings from the Southeast Institute of Biblical Studies! Thank you very much for all the support and encouragement you have given the school throughout the years. Without your help, we could not do the work of training men to take the Gospel to the whole world.

We are gearing up for another school year. Our new school year begins August 7, 2023 and we are anticipating a great one! August 19-23 we will take the students to Polishing the Pulpit in Sevierville, TN, where they will listen to a variety of lectures on growing spiritually and how to be a better preacher. It is always a great event for everyone who attends.

The world is venturing farther away from God everyday. The only way this world can be saved is for men to take the Gospel to them (Romans 10:12-17). Please encourage men of all ages to become preachers. If you know someone, please forward us their information so that we can discuss this wonderful opportunity to learn to preach without any cost to them. Our faculty is always available to share more about what we do, so please schedule Southeast to visit your congregation today!

God bless you and everything you do for His kingdom and for our work here!

In Christ,

Will Hanstein Executive Director

**Contributions** 

Date 7/19/2023

Fund Tuition Free Amount \$400.00